Special Meeting
December 2, 2014

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, December 2,
2014, at 12:00 noon at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Russell Riley,
William Albertini and Albert Burick, III, present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the regular monthly meeting of November 13, 2014,

Motion by Mr. Athertini second by Mr. Riley to approve advertisement of the 2015 Proposed Balanced
Budget of Shenango Township. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Burick to approve the Final Lot Consolidation Plan for Joseph R.
Gaus and Sara B. Phipps. Motion carried,

Maotion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Riley to adopt Resolution #9 of 2014 to allow Lawrence County
on behalf of Shenango Township to engage in Single Unit Housing Rehabilitation for the year of 2015.
Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr, Burick to adjourn.




